RABBI CHARLES WEINBERG 35 LILLIAN ROAD

MALDEN, MASSACHUSETTS

RESIDENCE
DAVENPORT 2-0915

CONGREGATION BETH ISRAEL
STUDY
DAVENPORT 2-5458 Z-568C
DAVENPORT 2-0137

905

June 2, 1970

Rabbi Norman Lamm, The Jewish Center 131 West 86th Street New York, New York

Dear Normie,

It was good talking to you on the phone last Thursday. I appreciate your readiness to cooperate with us in the development of the "Jerusalem School of Applied Science."

Moshe Feuerstein and Zev Wolfson join me in welcoming you to our Board of Governors.

There is no question in my mind that there is a great potential for the school in Israel. Under the dynamic leadership of Prof. William Low, I am confident of the rapid growth of the school and its quality of excellence.

We hope to attract outstanding leadership to our Board of Governors so that the destiny of the school and its high standards may be assured.

We look forward to your guidance, advice and cooperation. I shall, please G-d, be in touch with you from time to time.

Best personal regards. I am as ever yours,

Rabbi Charles Weinberg

Charles

P.S. Our office is at 200 Park Ave.